
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope this finds you well, I am writing to let you know about a theatre performance 
that Year 10 will be viewing on Tuesday 18th October. All of Year 10 will be watching 
a performance entitled ‘Unacceptable’, delivered by a travelling theatre group called 
‘Alter-Ego’, this group is dedicated to visiting schools and educating young adults 
about important issues. This year, their performance is entitled ‘Unacceptable’ and will 
explore some tough but hugely important themes such as… 
 

 What is sexual harassment? 
 What is sexist language? 
 What are sexist stereotypes, attitudes and behaviours? 
 What are the effects of the above? 
 How can we respond to others should they partake in the above? 
 What is consent? 
 How do we create lasting change in our society? 

This is being delivered as part of our ongoing, statutory RSE programme and will be 
a good opportunity for our Year 10 pupils to explore the above topics. If you have any 
questions at all, please do reach out and email me on 
rcairns@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk. 
 
Best Wishes 
Miss Cairns 
Head of Year 10/RSE Lead 
 
 


